

Irish Republican Brotherhood

Maria Brown, Chief State Solicitor, Chief State Solicitors Office, Osmond House, Little Ship Street, Dublin 8, D08 V8C5

25th May 2022

Your Ref:

2022/01782 Irish Republican Brotherhood Seek Full Accounts Following Alleged

Expiration Of Lease Of Éire On 05-12-21.

Dear Sirs,

We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 20th May 2022 and thank you for same.

The Irish Republican Brotherhood has maintained and sustained the claim over the Sovereign Territory and Nation of éire for and on behalf of the Irish People since 1919 through the foundation of our 1916 Proclamation.

The Provisional Government of the Irish Free State has, under the alleged Lease, from 6th December 1921 to 5th December 2021, managed this Territory.

We note that you accept that the Provisional Government of the Irish Free State is no longer in existence, and that you acknowledge our stated position that your Client is the Provisional Government of the Irish Free State, so we therefore most respectfully repeat our request, that a full set of accounts be furnished, for public consumption, to determine all dealings with the assets of the Sovereign Territory of éire by your Client, between 6th December 1921 and 5th December 2021.

We await hearing.

Yours Faithfully,

John D Flanagan

Chairman,

IRB Supreme Council